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Dear Parents, Carers and Friends 
Well done to all in managing the last week so well. Our staff again step up and serve us all so beautifully 
while you as families stay strong and work through another difficult time. So welcome back as we again 
resume our normal routine whilst not forgetting our families and friends in the metropolitan area. 
Live Life to the Fullest In Christ 

 
               Paul Arnel 
                 Principal 

 
Launching St Joseph's PS Numurkah official Facebook page 
St Joseph's now has an exciting and informative Facebook page 

called 'St Joseph's PS Numurkah'. The aim of the page is to inform, 

promote and connect with current families and local communities. We 

would encourage everyone to follow the page using the following links. 

https://www.facebook.com/stjosephspsnumurkah 

 
We have updated our Media Release Form on our Enrolment Application Form to incorporate social media 

accounts. If you have any queries, or wish to change your permissions for your child/en, please contact our 

office. Below is the updated Media Release Permission on the Enrolment form: 
 

Media Release FormI hereby give permission for my child/ren’s name and photo to be used in St Joseph’s 

School Numurkah publications, media releases and promotional campaigns, including the School Newsletter, 
local newspapers, promotional material, web pages and social media accounts, in accordance with the Privacy 
Policy of the School. I understand that my right to decline is protected under the School’s Privacy Policy and is 
supported by not signing this release form. 

 

   Bulletin – Week 7 of Term 2, Friday June 4 2021 
                                                         Post Lockdown #4 

Principal Appraisal 
Paul Arnel will be participating in a reflective appraisal over the next few weeks. This is an opportunity 

for Paul to identify areas of strength and areas for future growth for how he leads the school.  

All staff members and a representative group of parents and carers will be called upon to provide 

feedback through a survey. These contributions are important to Paul as he reflects on his role as 

Principal at St Joseph's. 

Further opportunities to contribute will be made on June 23rd when Janet Claassen, Principal 

Consultant from CES, will be onsite to meet with Paul, students, teachers, parents and carers. 

  
  
 
 
 
 

                             Dates To Remember                                                  
Weeks 8 & 9  Rescheduled PSG Meetings 
Monday June 14 Queen’s Birthday Holiday 
Friday June 25  Last day of Term, 2:15pm finish 
  
  

https://www.facebook.com/stjosephspsnumurkah
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Full Winter Uniform is now to be worn.  All items can be purchased from 

Mensland or from our Second Hand Uniform Shop.  

Remember, shoes are to be all black ( no logos, no little coloured  bits etc 

… then no arguments ). 
Winter Uniform – Boys 

 Long navy pants & navy socks 

 Blue and gold polo-shirt with logo 

 Navy blue windcheater  
(gold stripe in the “V” neck & embroidered gold logo – track & field material)   

 Black shoes/boots 

 School Beanie (optional)  

Winter Uniform – Girls 

 Kilt (with no pin) & navy tights (the kilt is optional) 

 Navy slacks   

 Navy or white socks 

 Blue and gold polo-shirt with logo 

 Navy blue windcheater  
(gold stripe in the “V” neck & embroidered gold logo – track & field material) 

 Black shoes/boots 

 School Beanie (optional) 

Winter Sports Uniform  

 Tracksuit pant – Navy track & field pant (double or single knee – track & field material) or 

 Navy knit shorts or girls may also wear navy netball skirt  

 White socks 

 Blue and gold polo-shirt with logo 

 Navy blue windcheater  

(gold stripe in the “V” neck & embroidered gold logo – track & field material) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to Robbie Malcolm from RM Landscaping, a past student of St Joseph’s Numurkah, for his 
fantastic work in landscaping the garden at the front of the school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    Afternoon  Assembly :  Monday at 2:45                               

Yr 6 Leaders & Class Prayer                                                           
            June 7 : Tom H, Lacey S & Eli J; Leaders 

June 14 : No Assembly – Queen’s Birthday 
You can watch it live by tuning into our YouTube channel. 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg 
The link can also be found on our school website and is the same 

link for ALL Assemblies ! 

         
  

  
  

  
                              
  
  

School Uniform 

MONDAY 
June 7  

UNIFORM BLITZ 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCChZRa2nKzF_2muZtn1eJqg
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PRIVACY POLICY 

 For access please visit our website.  www.sjnumurkah.catholic.edu.au. 

 SCHOOL FEES: 

If any family would like to commence having their fees directly debited fortnightly or monthly this can be done at any 

time! 

Next Fortnightly Debits: 18th June and July 2nd.  

Monthly Debits take place on the 18th of each month up to and including November. 

If you have unexpected circumstances for the fortnight or month and need to stop a Direct Debit please note they are 

processed two days before the due date and so you will need to contact us prior to that, to put a stop on them. 

EFTPOS  and CENTREPAY are now a payment option.  Please enquire at the office.    

CSEF 

If your circumstances have changed, and you now have a health care card and are eligible for the Camps, Sports & 

Excursion Fund (CSEF) please see the office for a CSEF Application form. Eligibility requirements & explanations are 

listed on the back of the form.   

If you have any queries or concerns about your payment commitments please do not hesitate to come in and speak to Paul.  If 

you are wanting to amend your payment options please do so ASAP.   

 The Term Planner can be viewed from the school website under news & events \ newsletters 

                         If you have any queries, please ring Gayle or Donna at the office on 5862 1804 

 
 

Congratulations to the students pictured below, who received the Sacrament of Reconciliation for the first 

time last week. These children will now prepare for First Communion and Confirmation. Special thanks to 

Liam Booth for her work with the children over the last 6 weeks. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pictured with Fr. Michael, Mr Arnel & Mr Booth are Mathilda, Callan, Tanner, Peter, Jack, Lenny, Toby, 

Cobie, Justin, Bailey, Ruby, Matilda and Lenny. 

 

Office News 

Sacrament of  Reconciliation 
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Community Notices 


